
Notices 
 

 

Keeping up to date during Vacancy in See 
 
Please continue to use the bishop.salisbury@salisbury.anglican.org email address for matters 
which normally apply to the Diocesan Bishop. 
 
Bishop Karen will continue to use bishop.sherborne@salisbury.anglican.org. 
 
The PA to the Bishop of Salisbury and Bishop Karen’s Secretary will be working together to ensure 
good communications between offices at this time.   
 
Bishop Karen will be based in Salisbury on a Wednesday and will continue to operate out of 
Sherborne House at other times.  
 
The Bishop of Salisbury’s Private and Confidential email will be forwarded, so should not be used 
during the vacancy. For strictly confidential emails only, please use Bishop Karen’s P&C email 
address. 
 
Please also make sure any Diocesan information on your websites or publications is up to date. 
 
As we are now in our Vacancy in See, please check if the Diocesan information on the pages and 
formats you are responsible for needs updating. 
 

• Mentions of Bishop Nicholas should now say “Former Bishop of Salisbury” or “The 78th 

Bishop of Salisbury” 

• A web-sized photo of Bishop Karen is below, and downloadable here, to replace any you 
have of Bishop Nicholas on your pages 

 

 
 
Check the Diocesan website when you update any statements or endorsements from the Bishop. 
 
We would be grateful if you could make this work a priority, so that we are all up to date! 
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